VICTOR VALLEY TRANSIT AUTHORITY
RIDERS ALERT 05 - 12

NTC EXPRESS BUS ROUTES

Beginning Monday, May 21, 2012 all morning departures will
leave their bus stops fifteen (15) minutes earlier. This will allow
for the buses to arrive at Fort Irwin fifteen (15) minutes earlier
thereby allowing workers to get to their places of employment
on time. There are currently no changes planned for the
afternoon schedule

VVTA was using the arrival times printed on the Fort Irwin
webpage as its guide for designing the VVTA schedules and
apparently these were incorrect or outdated. VVTA apologizes
for any inconvenience this may have caused our valued riders.
A new revised printed and web schedule will be available and
distributed by Thursday, May 17th.

There will be more improvements in the next few months as
VVTA identifies additional challenges and opportunities in
meeting our riders' needs. _

VVTA values your input. Please send comments and
suggestions to info@vvta.org.
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